
From: Henry Zukowski [mailto:hzalz62@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 4:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NO to Northern Pass 
 
To: Site Evaluation Commission 
 
My wife and I chose to retire in the White Mountain Region since 2011.  We travel to the Great North 
Woods and Lakes region.  Northern Pass would impact tourism adversely. 
We strongly oppose it. 
 
Henry and Aniela Zukowski 
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